Town of Colrain Select Board Meeting 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 7:00 P.M.

MINUTES OF October 2, 2017

Present: Mark Thibodeau, and Eileen Sauvageau

Others Present Kevin Fox-Town Coordinator, Colleen Worden-Office Clerk, and Town Clerk

Robin Hartnett, Assessor -Alice Wozniak, Jim Slowinski, Nick Anzuoni, Gary

Longe, and Barb Chase

One Day Special Liquor License Application-Pine Hill Orchard:

Pine Hill Orchards is requesting the Boards approval for a one day liquor license for an event they are having on Saturday October 14, 2017 from 11:00-5:00.

MOVED: Eileen moved to approve a One Day Liquor License for Pine Hill Orchards to be held on Saturday October 14, 2017. Mark Thibodeau seconded. Voted unanimous.

License Agreement-Bannish Land Preserves, Inc.

MOVED: Eileen Sauvageau moved to approve the license agreement with Bannish Land Preserves, Inc. Mark Thibodeau seconded. Voted unanimous.

Community Compact:

No decisions have been made.

Update Tax Rate:

Kevin informed the Board that the tax rate went up .53 cents. He explained that .43 cents of that is the Mohawk Assessment. The rate is now \$20.24.

Tax Classification Hearing:

MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to open the Tax Classification Hearing meeting at 6:00pm.

MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to recommend a single tax rate for the town and district. Eileen Sauvageau seconded. Voted unanimous.

MOVED: Eileen Sauvageau moved to adjourn the meeting. Meeting closed at 6:15pm.

Documents

One Day Liquor License for Pine Hill	
• License Agreement-Bannish Land Preserves	
Mass.DOT-Road Safety Audit	
Respectfully submitted,	
Colleen Worden Office Clerk	
Accepted by the Board of Selectmen	
	Eileen Sauvageau
	Mark Thibodeau-Chairman
	Inovacia Charman
	Jack Cavolick